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¶ 19th Decemberð

2nd Januaryð

Christmas Holidays 

¶ 3rd JanuaryðInset 

Day SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

¶ 4th Januaryð

Children return to 

school. 

¶ 16th Januaryð

After school clubs 

begin. 

¶ 17th Januaryð

Rhino Class 

Worship 2.30pm 

¶ 23rd Januaryð

Llama Class 

Worship 2.30pm 

¶ 30th Januaryð

Lemur Class 

Worship 2.30pm 

¶ 30th Januaryð

Storytelling week 

¶ 7th Februaryð

Safer Internet Day 

¶ 10th Februaryð

End of half term 

school closes at 

normal time. 

¶ 13thð17th 

Februaryðschool 

closed for half term 

holiday. 

¶ 20th Februaryð

children return to 

school. 

16 December  

2022 

A Christmas Message 

AS our Autumn term and 
2022 draws to a close we 
have spent time in our 
worship this morning 
reflecting upon the 
blessing and strength that 
our ACE community brings to all of us. We are blessed to 
have a strong team of staff, governors, parents and 
children. 
 
This term the strength of our community, compassion and 
care for one another has been more evident than ever, as 
have come together to support each other through difficult 
times and to share the hope and joy of the Christmas 
message during our recent Christmas events.   
 
The Infant Nativity and Junior Carol Service brought joy and 
Christmas cheer to all those involved. It was wonderful to 
see the joy on their faces as the children performed for 
everyone. Thank you to all those involved who worked so 
hard to make both performances so enjoyable. 
 
We would to express our thanks to all of our parents and 
carers for their continued support for our school community 
and for the ongoing support that you give to your children 
with their learning. Close and positive home and school 
relationships is a powerful and effective way to help your 
child to become the best learner that they can be.   
 
We are a learning community and we strive at every level to 
improve, grow and develop so that your children are 
enabled to thrive and flourish. Next term we look forward to 
sharing with you some exciting changes to our home 
learning, which will give your child an opportunity to engage 
with different activities at home to reinforce and extend their 
learning. 
 
Christmas is a time when families and friends come 
together. On behalf of the ACE team, we would like to wish 
you all a restful break. We hope that you find time to 
celebrate with loved ones as well as time to pause and 
reflect upon the true meaning of Christmas and to recharge 
ready for some new and exciting learning in 2023! 
 
Wishing you all Christmas blessings, peace and joy. 
 
Mrs Barton and Mrs Bailey 



Lunch, Jumpers and Parties 
AFTER the Nativity and the Carol service last week, Christmas fun continued this 

week.  Starting on Wednesday with an amazing performance at drop off by our 

fabulous school choir, followed by a delicious Christmas lunch.  On Thursday we 

loved seeing all the different Christmas Jumpers and the children had a lot of fun 

at their class parties and we even got a visit from Santa! 


